
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 10, 2023 

Judiciary Returns to Operations at COR4 
 

(Hagåtña, Guam) The Judiciary will reopen to the public at 10:00AM, Wednesday, October 

11, 2023. The reopening anticipates the declaration of Condition of Readiness (COR) 4 at the same 

time.  

 

Parties should reach out to their attorneys for information on their rescheduled hearing dates. For 

inquiries regarding jury duty, please contact the Judiciary’s Jury Unit at 671-475-3440/3136.  

 

### 

For General Inquires: 

Sarah Elmore-Hernandez  

sehernandez@guamcourts.gov  
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